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April 6th, 1925.

V.OSergt.-Major W.Boss, 
Adjutant-General’s Office , 
Department of national Defence, 
Ottawa,

• *

Dear Hr. Bosss-
I am sorry that I have not 

this acknowledged your letter of March.
in Ottawa that day I happened to

with
the letter was forgotten until

before 
27th, but when 
be wearing a 
the result that

coat I did not usually wear,

yesterday.
I wish to support most

warmly the suggestion that an effort be made 
to make possible a scholarship at the '
in memory of General Maodonell’s association 
with the College and with the Canadian Militia 
both in war and peace. I believe such an 
effort would meet with a ready response

would please the General mightily.
effort I shall be very glad 

I suggest that there 
be lost and that a beginning

and I
Ifam sure

you go on with the 
to subscribe something.
is not much time to 
should be made at once.

Yours faithfully.

à


